
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
 10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies’ Bible Class 10 a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 
Prayer groups   7:00 p.m. 

April 10, 2022 
 

We Have Come Into His House 
 

Welcome – Shane Cannedy 
 

Prayer  
 

Be with Me Lord  
Lord I Need You  

I Need Thee Every Hour  
Hallelujah! What a Savior 

As the Deer 
Break My Heart 

 
Message – Shane Cannedy 

“Lament: Lifting Our Hurt to God” 
 

How Can I Thank My Loving Savior? 
 

Communion 
Bread – Surround Us O Lord  

Cup – A Shield about Me 
 

Shepherding Prayer 
 

When the Night Is Falling 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 
Wednesday 

Morning Ladies 
Bible Class 

Wednesday,  
April 13,  

10:00 a.m. 
FLC 

Bible “PARTY” 
Thursday, April 14 

Home of Jeree 
Stambaugh 
7-8:30 p.m. 

 
Men’s BBQ 

Saturday, April 23 
Home of Tim and 

Karen Carr 

May 

Senior Sunday 
May 1 

SUAU! 
May 7 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

April 3, 2022 

Benevolent                       $202.00 
Contribution               $14,839.00 
Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 

 
Attendance 

Worship Hour                          166 
Faith Communities                    88          
Children/Youth classes             34 

 
       Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $64,840.00 
Given this Week           $2,149.00 

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 

Preaching Minister 

Larry Suttle 

Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 

Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 

Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 

College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 

College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 

 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

Faith Communities meet  
following worship, as well as  

classes for children of all ages! 
 

An attended nursery is also  
available during worship and class. 

 

LAMENTLAMENT  



 

The Wednesday Morning 

Ladies class is asking for your 

donations of aluminum soda 

cans.  They process these 

cans and use the proceeds to 

fund the service projects they 

do throughout the year.  

There is a donation bin  

for cans in the hall by the 

Sonshine House bin.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kid Zone Team #1 is serving this morning.  
Team members include: Ami Preston, Natalie 

Smits, Abigale Smits, Lucas Aaron, PJ Navarro, 
Alex Preston, Michelle McBride, Jana Fristoe and 

Greg Stanford will be leading. 
 

Kids will be together with their families  
next Sunday for the Flowering of the Cross  

during the worship service (no KidZone or Preschool 
Station). Our annual Easter egg hunt will follow  

morning services. There will be no children’s classes 
next Sunday morning. If you would like to help Greg 

scatter 1000 eggs before the hunt on our corner grassy 
lot that morning, please let him know asap. 

 

Sunday Morning:  Join us for 
youth group time (7th-12th 
Grade) every Sunday morning 
immediately following worship 
in the youth wing as we study 
through the Bible looking at 

how every story points to Jesus. 

Wednesday Night:   Every Wednesday night from 
7-8pm in the youth wing, we come together to 
play games, encourage and pray for one another in 
our youth small groups, and discover what it looks 
like to follow Jesus.  See you there! 

Get Connected:  If you are a parent or teen and 
would like to know more about our youth ministry 
or receive youth ministry updates, contact our 
youth minister Shane Cannedy 
at shane@tenthandbroad.org  

 

 

 

 

Join us for Sunday Supper at 6:00! 

The Wednesday evening devotional is 
at 8:00 at M4C. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Winter Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Sunday Morning  
 

Faith Communities meet  
following the worship hour  

today.  They will not meet next 
Sunday.  

Wednesday Nights at 7:00 
There are great opportunities  
to be a part of prayer groups  

for the next generations in our church. 
 

“Core 52: Building your Bible IQ  
one verse at time” 

is the topic for the Wednesday evening 
adult class.  There will also be a  

SINGING class meeting in FLC 4E. 
 

There are classes for children of all ages 
on Wednesday night as well! 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to pick up a March Newsletter from the 

Rollins this morning.  It is very encouraging!   

Jason Rollin’s birthday is April 22 so take time to 

drop a card in the mail to him.  It costs $1.30 in 

postage, or you can bring it by the office.  

 

 

 

BBQ and Trap Shooting 

Tournament  

Saturday, April 23  

at Mesquite Flats Ranch 

(home of Tim and Karen Carr) 

Kicks off with lunch at 12:30! 
Spring Retreat 2022 

The Sonshine House is in 

great need of volunteers to 

help process clothing on 

Tuesdays.  Please contact 

Gene Stevens or Debbie 

Baber for details. 
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LAMENTLAMENT  



Remembering Our Family in Prayer 
April 10, 2022 

 
Hospital:  Linda Johnson suffered a heart attack Friday morning. She 
was admitted to United Regional, stents were put in and she is doing 
well.  
 
Prayer Requests: Joe and Alicejoy Taylor’s infant grandson, Teddy 
Taylor, is being treated for seizures at Children's Medical Center in 
Dallas.  Debbie Nelson's brother, Steve Hott, is in United Regional 
following a heart attack. He will remain there until he is stable enough to 
go to rehab. Specifically pray for him to regain cognitive functioning. 
 
Directory Update: Theron and Vollie Baber, Elison at Lake Wellington, 
5100 Kell West Blvd. Apt. D-224, 76310 
 
Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Sheila 
Harvey, Jeannie Head, Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin 

 
Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,  
College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ 
Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA 
Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada 
Aniel, Elvis and Moses Martinez, MedRim 
 
Our Troops and their Families:  
Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, Ft. Sill, Lawton, OK 
Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, New 
York City  
Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp Combat 
Center, 29 Palms, California 
Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army Base, El 
Paso, Texas 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Lament: Lifting Our Hurt to God" 
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Overflow!  

Coffee and donuts in the Atrium 
at 9:00 a.m. Sunday, April 17 

 

Easter Sunday and the Flowering of the Cross 
 
Next Sunday, our congregation will have the opportunity to 
participate in the Flowering of the Cross.  This visual experience 
will remind us of the life and beauty of the resurrection of our  
Lord Jesus Christ.   
 
This will be a unique way to celebrate the death and resurrection of 
our Lord.  The time begins with a barren cross, “an emblem of 
suffering and shame” as the old hymn proclaims.  But as each 
person decorates the cross with fresh, living flowers and greenery, it 
is transformed and what was a symbol of death becomes a symbol 
of resurrection and life.  And again from the old hymn, something 
that holds “a wondrous attraction for me.”  This time will clearly 
illustrate and highlight the transition from death, darkness, pain and 
hopelessness to life, light, joy and hope.  
 
Please bring individual fresh flowers and greenery.  You can pick 
wild flowers, gather flowers from your own yard, or purchase them.  
(We will also have extra available for visitors)  At the appropriate 
time the congregation will be asked to come forward as they are 
ready and place their flowers on the cross.  The cross will be 
wrapped in a material that will hold the flowers.  Some can come on 
stage and decorate the upper parts of the cross while others can 
stay on the floor and decorate the lower parts of the cross.   
 
This is something the whole family will participate in.  There will be 
no Pre-School Station or Kid Zone next Sunday.  All children will be 
in the worship gathering and will participate with their family in the 
flowering of the cross.   
 
Please invite your friends and family to join you that morning and 
share these details with them so they will be ready to participate.  
For those of you who haven’t made it back to our worship 
gathering yet, this will be a meaningful time to come back.   
 
All who participated in this living illustration last year will attest to 
what a moving experience it was. We look forward again this year  
to have the joy of proclaiming, "He is alive!"             
 
                           Ken 

Easter Egg Hunt 

Sunday, April 17 

For ages 6th grade and under,  

immediately following morning worship  

in the grassy lot behind the church building! 
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